
 

 

 

February 5, 2025 
 
 
Mike Lara 
Mayor 
City of Beaumont 
550 E 6th Street 
Beaumont, CA  92223 
 
Dear Mayor Lara, 
 
On behalf of the Beaumont Cherry Valley Rotary Club and the Rotary Club of Beaumont Foundation I want to thank you 
and the city council for your sponsorship last year for our annual fund raiser, Casino Night.  This year we will be having 
our event on Saint Patricks’ Day at Tukwet Golf Course.  Attached is a flyer with information about the event and 
sponsorship information.   
 
We would very much like for the city to be our event sponsor which is the Leprechaun Sponsor.  The cost of the 
sponsorship is $5,000 which in addition to advertising at the event we will also provide you with 6 complimentary 
tickets.  
 
As a reminder, majority of proceeds go towards youth and adult scholarships in our community which are awarded 
annually based upon volunteer hours.  
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robin L. Knight 
President 2024-2026 
Rotary Club of Beaumont Foundation 
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